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Year 6 Leavers' Celebrations 
We appreciate that, at this time of the year, you will be
thinking about your children’s final term at St Anne’s

and the celebrations at the end of the year. With this in
mind, we have had a meeting with Mr Farrell and have
decided that the Leaver’s Assembly will remain on the

last day of term. We have changed the date of the Prom
to Tuesday 16th July.

Once the SATs are finished, we will be in touch with
more details about these events and other end of year

details, such as hoodie orders.
Our main focus at the moment remains the SATs; we
are really impressed with how hard the children are

working and would like to thank you for your continued
support with this. If you have any questions, please

contact us.
Many thanks.

The Year 6 Team.

Dear St Anne’s Community,

As we wrap up our first two weeks together, I couldn't be prouder
of the incredible strides we've made as a school community. What

a great school St Anne’s is!

From the spirited classrooms to the bustling hallways, the energy
and dedication I've witnessed have been nothing short of

inspiring.
 It's been amazing to see students engaging deeply in their

learning and teachers fostering a culture of creativity.

The sense of camaraderie and collaboration among students,
teachers, and staff is truly remarkable; it's laying the foundation

for a successful year ahead.

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend!
Mr Farrell

Join us on May 17th for Mental
Health Awareness Week. 

Wear green to show your support
and bring £1 for the Mental Health

Foundation. 
Let's start the conversation and
break the stigma surrounding

mental health. Plus, for 50p per
guess participate in our fun

guessing game for a chance to win a
jar of green sweets!



Year 6 
 Medical Student

Visit
Last week we had a visitor in class to
help up begin our new Science topic
about the circulatory system. Toby,

who’s a second year medic studying at
Cambridge University and a former St

Anne’s pupil, came in for the afternoon
and dissected a heart for the children to

show them how it works and what it
looks like. The children really enjoyed it

and asked him some fabulous
questions. 

Year 5 Maths Challenge
We are so immensely proud of

our Year 5 team who
represented the school

superbly at the Year 5 maths
challenge against 9 other local

schools. They showed
resilience, determination and
great team work as well as a
high level of mathematical

understanding. Well done Team
5!

Year 2 Assembley
Last Friday year 2 gave an assembly to the school and parents showcasing their learning so far

this year. The children decided what they wanted to talk about and wrote everything
themselves before being absolute superstars on the day supporting each other to deliver a

great assembly.



Friday 10th May - Big Breakfast
Friday 10th May - Year 4 Class trip to Cambridge
Monday 13th - Thursday 16th May - Year 6 SATS
Tuesday 14th May - Class R trip to Sacrewell
Thursday 16th May - Year 2 Class trip to Burghley House
Friday 17th May - Wear green for Mental Health Foundation
Monday 27th May - Friday 7th June - Half Term

SEND Hints and Tips  from Miss Tavender

SEND is everyone’s business

REMINDERS

Have you heard  of SCIP?
Special needs Community Information Point

https://send.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/kb5/cambridgeshire/directory/site.
page?id=YJAM8XIxork

It’s an organisation that provides information for parents/carers and
professionals. There is details of activities/events/ support networks

and resources. You can request information directly from them that is
specific to your child’s needs. For example they have a list of driving

instructors/ hairdressers that work directly with SEND children.

Parking and Pedestrian Crossing

Thank you to everyone for parking so considerately whilst the police visited us this week.  It
really does make a difference to the children and other road users.  Please continue to show

such consideration each and every day.

Unfortunately we have also had complaints from local residents regarding unsafe crossing
outside of school.  We are very lucky to have a pedestrian crossing so close to the school so

please could we ask that everyone uses this rather than crossing further down in front of cars.

Thank you in advance.


